
November 15, 2011 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

The Office of the Registrar and the Office of Undergraduate Admissions are announcing that the 

receipt of domestic college transcripts and the articulation of transfer credit for all undergraduate 

students will be centralized within the Office of the Registrar beginning December 1, 2011.  

  

The centralization of these processes is primarily made possible by the enhancements, 

developments, and functional uses related to UAccess and our imaging systems, as well as our 

offices collaborating closely on streamlined business practices and efficiencies.  

  

Please assist us in sharing this information with those it might impact and also in identifying and 

updating all related websites and publications. The delivery address for all domestic transcripts 

for undergraduate students will be: 

Registration & Transcripts 

The University of Arizona 

Administration Building, Room 210 

PO Box 210066 

Tucson, AZ 85721-0066 

Phone: (520) 621-3113 

Thank you for partnering with us in facilitating this swift transition.  

  

Much appreciation,  

  

The Office of the Registrar and the Office of Undergraduate Admissions 


